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25th February 2021
For the attention of Penny Mills
                I wish to inform you of my concern regarding the erection of new housing,
known as phrase 2b. , to the north of Anne Suckling Road, Haverhill ,
               I appreciate the need to provide dwelling for the increasing population but feel that due to the 
number of houses being erected it is going to resemble a concrete jungle.
               Also I am concerned that the foundations of these houses will effect the drainage of water into the 
soil and cause a risk of flooding to the existing properties in Boyton Hall Estate.

                    Mr Neil Jacobs
                    24 Falklands Road
                     Haverhill


